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Arrangements for the last day of the Autumn term 

 

Dear Families,  

 

School will have an early finish for the Christmas break at 12.00pm on Friday 22nd December 2023.  

School meals will be available for pupils as usual on this day. At the time of writing, we have 

informed the school bus services of our early finish and they should be available. Should there be 

any changes to this we will contact you in advance.  

Pupils will return to school on Monday 8th January 2024 at 8.30am. 

As a fund-raising activity for CAFOD, all pupils are allowed to wear a Christmas jumper on the last 

day for a small donation. This donation will be collected by year group prefects/Form Champions on 

the last day.  

Additionally, the serving of our traditional Christmas lunch will take place on Tuesday 19th 

December meaning there will a limited lunch menu available on that day.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms G. O’Hagan 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


